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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

No. H. 28/2022 
 

R I V E R   H U M B E R 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR AGENTS, 
VESSEL OWNERS AND BERTH OPERATORS 

 
 

ALL AGENTS, VESSEL OWNERS AND BERTH OPERATORS 
ARE ADVISED that the Department for Transport has issued a letter relating to 

sanctions against Russian shipping and that the Humber Ports will be complying with 
its content. 
 
The letter is included in this notice for your information. 
 
You should check current vessels and planned schedules to ensure your compliance 
with these requirements. 
 

 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
28th February 2022 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THE INTERNET 

 
In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of 

information, including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 

www.humber.com 
 

http://www.humber.com/
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